
Year after year, batches have stood here, trying to put into words the emotions of leaving 

school—and today, it’s our turn. It’s hard to believe that the place where we grew up, learned life 

lessons, and created countless memories is now becoming a chapter in our story. 

Over the years, our school has grown not just in size but in spirit. From introducing new 

opportunities to shaping young minds, it has been a place where dreams were nurtured and 

values were built. This growth reflects the vision of our respected Director sir, who always 

believed that  true education is not just about academic success but about creating good human 

beings.His  unwavering belief in nurturing not just great minds but good hearts has shaped us 

all.Kindness, respect, and empathy—these are the qualities we have been taught to carry with us.  

To our teachers, you’ve been the pillars of our journey—guiding us with wisdom, patience, and 

an unwavering belief in our potential. You didn’t just teach us lessons from textbooks; you 

prepared us for life.To my fellow mates, this journey was truly special because of you. From 

moments of triumph to moments of chaos, we’ve laughed, learned, and grown together, creating 

memories that will stay with us forever. 

Now, as we step out of this safe zone of our school and into the world, there’s one thing we must 

always remember—we are ambassadors of this school. Here, we didn’t just learn subjects; we 

learned values. And now, it’s our responsibility to spread the kindness and compassion that this 

school has instilled in us. 

 

In the words of Dr. Seuss, “Don't cry because it's over; smile because it happened.” 

As we step into the next journey of our lives, may we continue to dream big, rise above the 

challenges and STOP NOT TILL THE GOAL IS REACHED with this 2024-25 session comes to 

an end! 

 

Thank you!!!! 
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